
0 R I GI NAL 
Linda Williams 

To: 
Subject: 

Cochran Keating 
RE: Docket No. 981827-EC 

Ok and thank you Cochran. 

-._._ Original Message----- 
From: Cochran Keating 
Sent: Tuesday, June 27, 2000 11:57 AM 
To: Linda Williams 
Cc: Dave Wheeler 
Subject: Docket No. 981827-EC 

Yesterday, I received a copy of the letter from Seminole Electric Cooperative's attorney, 
Richard D. Melson, to the Division of Records and Reporting concerning the confidential 
status of certain documents filed by Lee County Electric Cooperative as testimony exhibits 
under a Notice of Intent to Request Confidential Classification in the above referenced 
docket. Mr. Melson states in his letter that Lee County filed these documents on a 
confidential basis in order to allow Seminole the opportunity to determine whether the 
documents contained confidential business information to Seminole. M5. Melson states that 
Seminole has reviewed the documents and determined that they do not contain confidential 
business information to Seminole, and, thus, the documents can be made publicly available. 

Accordingly, as we discussed, the subject documents (exhibits to the testimony of William 
S. Seelye) can be included in the docket file. 
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